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Dear Veterans Village Resident,

Thank you for your service to our country. As 
members of Rotary International we know about 
service and want to welcome you to Placentia –
“A pleasant place to live.”

Please accept this welcome basket as a small 
token of appreciation for the sacrifices you and 
your families have made on our behalf. We look 
forward to helping you throughout your stay at 
Veterans Village.

Your Friends at Placentia Rotary Club,

Ward Smith, President 2020-21
Rotary Club of Placentia




